
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, NOVEMBER 4, 2024, 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

 

The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from October 21, 2024, at 
9:00 a.m. today at the Clinton Street Courthouse Annex, 100 South Clinton Street, 
Athens, Alabama.  
 
Present: Daryl Sammet, Danny Barksdale, Derrick Gatlin, and LaDon Townsend. Absent: 
None. Collin Daly, Chairman, presided. 
 
Brian Lorge thanked Commissioner Barksdale for his work as a County Commissioner. 
He also made suggestions regarding the commission meeting agendas, draft resolutions, 
policies, public hearings, and separating work session meetings from commission 
meetings.  
 
Items were discussed for today’s meeting. 
 
Chairman Daly noted a potential conflict of interest and stated that Commissioner 
Townsend would be abstaining from the merit increases vote. 
  
There was discussion regarding moving the scrap tire trailers to the recycling center. 
 
As to the Spectrum Enterprise Service Agreement, Chairman Daly stated that the Elkmont 
Senior Center will be moving from the Elkmont Depot to Old Town Hall. 
 
There was extensive discussion regarding the Contract with REV Construction, LLC for 
continuation of sanitary sewer improvements at Pryor Field Regional Airport.  
 
During the Engineer’s Report, Engineer Marc Massey gave a patching update on 
Mooresville Rd. and asked citizens to be mindful of workers in that area. 
 
Chairman Daly encouraged citizens to go vote on Tuesday. He also thanked Judge 
Charles Woodruff and Sheriff Josh McLaughlin for all they do during the election. In 
closing, Chairman Daly reminded citizens that the Lamb of God Lutheran Church voting 
precinct has moved to James Clemens High School.   
 
There was discussion regarding changing the work session and commission meeting 
days and times. 
 
Recessed at 9:23. 


